
2017-2018  Sacred Heart School & Parish Annual Report

we are called to serve



Dear Sacred Heart Community,
I am grateful for the opportunity to be here as a part of this community and humbled by the spirit,
generosity and faith witnessed. The many volunteers and families who give so much of their time,
talent and financial support in service to our parish and school community are a testament of our
faith. Each person who helps, plays a unique and irreplaceable part in God’s plan for our parish, our
school, and our world in too many ways to list in this short message. 

I am personally grateful to each of you for the generosity with which you give of your time and 
talents and treasure. It is an honor for me to serve you, together with Fr John, Deacon Scott, 
and the exceptional leadership and collaboration of our Principal David Burroughs. 

Your servant in Christ, 

Deacon Sam Basta Pastoral Coordinator
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 Baptisms ...............................................................................................................41 
Professions of Faith .................................................................................................6 
First Communions.................................................................................................47 
Confirmations.......................................................................................................28 
Funerals ................................................................................................................28 
Anointings of the Sick.........................................................................................106 
Confessions ........................................................................................................604 
Marriages ...............................................................................................................6 
Registered Households .....................................................................................1,222 
Registered Members ........................................................................................3,500 
Number of Households Contributing Financially ..................................................909 
Number of Households Pledging Financially ........................................................625 
Liturgical Ministers ..............................................................................................208 
Choir Members.....................................................................................................60 
Religious Education/Youth Ministry Catechists .........................................................7 
Religious Education Participants - Preschool...........................................................25 
Religious Education Participants/Youth Ministry Involvement - Grades 1-12 .........111 
Sacred Heart School Enrollment Students ............................................................400
Sacred Heart School Families ...............................................................................264
8th Grade Graduates ............................................................................................37

  

Sacred Heart St. Vincent de Paul $32,288 
Campaign for Human Development Collection $4,294 
Mission Sunday Collection $3,751 
Catholic Home Missions $3,213 
Catholic Relief Services Collection $7,779 
Operation Rice Bowl $6,957 
Peter’s Pence Collection $3,532
Hurricane Harvey Relief $12,535

Total Funds Given $74,350

Demographicsparish

Custodialsparish



Archdiocese - Fulcrum Foundation Celebration of Light 1,500 
Attain Housing, Kirkland (formerly KITH) 1,500 
Chief Seattle Club 1,500 
Congregations for the Homeless (CFH) 2,500
Friends of the Orphans (NPH USA) 500 
Hurricane Harvey Relief 3,000 
Mary’s Place, Seattle 1,500 
Matthew House, Monroe Penitentiary 1,500 
Sophia Way, Bellevue 3,000 
St. Francis Mission, South Dakota / Sapa Un Academy 7,500
St. Mary’s Food Bank, Seattle 4,500 
St. Thomas More Catholic Student Center at WSU 1,500 

Total Uses of Funds 30,000 

Giving Fundparish

Revenue
Stewardship Offerings $1,426,141 94%
Business Income $84,898 6%

Total $1,511,039 100%

Expenses
Salaries & Benefits $716,685 47%
School Subsidy $315,000 21%
Supplies and Services $189,411 13%
Maintenance & Utilities $110,883 7%
Archdiocesan Assessments $90,382 6%
Program Expenses $65,410 4%
Transfers to Capital Improvement /Giving Funds $22,232 2%

Total $1,510,003 100%

Net Income $1,036

Financial Highlightsparish Fiscal Year Ending 6/30/18



2017-18

Beginning Balance $450,925

Operating Fund Transfers $370,000 [1]
Annual Catholic Appeal Rebate $39,455 [2]
Capital Improvement Fund Giving $7,702 [3]
Other Funds - Parish $127,999 [4]
Fund-A-Need - School $113,661 [5]

Total In $658,817

Primary Project 1 $42,265 [6]
Primary Project 2 $38,903 [7]
Primary Project 3 $24,383 [7]
Primary Project 4 $17,809 [7]
Other Projects $49,874

Total Out $173,234

Net $485,583

Ending Balance $963,508

Notes to Financial Statement:

[1] Every year, the parish and school operating funds budget and transfer an amount to the parish and school capital funds.
This recognizes the necessity to put aside substantial money for major maintenance and repair needs as good stewards of our
facility-related resources.

[2] The Annual Catholic Appeal (ACA) rebate is an important funding source for the parish capital fund. From the 2017 ACA
effort, we received a rebate of $39,455, more than double the previous year. Making and fulfilling your ACA pledge made 
this possible.

[3] These are direct donations made to the parish capital fund through our offering envelope and online giving systems.

[4] The interest from our parish general savings account with the archdiocese is an important funding source for the parish
capital fund. That amount in 2017-18 was $22,358. Also, in 2017-18, eleven parish households contributed $40,000 toward 
the installation of kneelers in our church (see item #6 below). And, in advance of the 4 in1 Capital Campaign, three parish
households made special gifts totaling $65,641 to the capital fund, earmarked for our church nave roof project. Special gifts to
the capital fund are always encouraged and gratefully received.

[5] At the 2018 School Auction in February, $113,661 was raised through Fund-A-Need for the remodel of the Middle School
restrooms. Expenditures for that project occurred during the summer of 2018 and will be recorded in the 2018-19 fiscal year.

[6] During the summer of 2017, $42,265 was spent on installing kneelers in the church along with the purchase of new chairs
in the Eucharistic Chapel.

[7] During the summer of 2017, $38,903 was spent to refurbish the Moore Theater restroom and $17,809 was spent to clean
and seal the exterior masonry on our seven school “pods”. Also, $24,383 was spent to replace the roof and lighting at the top
of the bell tower. This completed our efforts over the last couple of years to repair and stop the numerous leaks in the church
narthex roof/ceiling. Now we turn our attention to the church nave roof.

For Campus-Wide Major (Deferred) Maintenance / Improvements

Capital Fundparish & school



a legacy of service the Barnes family

The Barnes family joined Sacred Heart Parish in 1972
after moving here from Philadelphia. At the time, we
had four children, and in 1973, added our fifth. All five
of our children and two of our grandchildren attended
and graduated from Sacred Heart School. Our daughter,
Nancy (who works at SHS school) and our son, Fr.
Charles, SJ, are still in the area.

Judy and I have been active in the parish from the 
beginning of our move to Bellevue, especially Judy. Her
involvement began by chairing a Valentine’s dinner
dance in 1973. From there, she served on the parish
counsel with Fr. Ritter. She has chaired a parish 
volunteer program called SHARE, served on and
chaired the Social Concerns Program, and was the tech
person and final chair for the annual Wine and Art
event. Judy also was chair of our parish guild and is 
currently on the board for Carpe Diem. On the school
side of things, Judy tutored math for junior high 
students and was part of a parent group that brought the
first Sacred Heart School auction to fruition.

As for myself, I have served on the pastoral counsel for
four years with Fr. Steve, chairing the counsel for the
last three years. Early in Fr. Connole's time as pastor, 
I began counting the weekly collection and I am still
participating in this ministry which is now over 30 years
and counting!!! Over the many years, I continue to be
a lector and a eucharistic minister at weekend Mass 
and fill in as circumstances are needed. I also enjoy 
participating in the Carpe Diem activities.

Judy and I love Sacred Heart Parish. We enjoy being a
part of the parish community and finding ways to 
welcome and involve other parishioners so that they can
find the kind of joy we have found here. Sacred Heart
is the center of our Catholic life and we are committed
to helping Sacred Heart realize its overall mission 
statement as a parish community.  

Judy and Chuck Barnes



Father Charles Barnes’ connection with Sacred Heart has been an enduring
one ever since moving here with his family in 1972. He attended 6th 7th
and 8th grade at Sacred Heart School, and the desire to serve was 
something he relished! From helping out with the CCD program, to Boy
Scouts, to being an Altar Server (with two daily Masses back then) and later
with the youth group prior to moving out of the area.

His fondest memories are singing with the choir during his formation as a
Jesuit whenever he was fortunate enough to be in the area. “I was very
grateful for the encouragement of Fr. Marlin Connole and Fr. Pat Ritter and
later Fr. Steve. I particularly enjoy the opportunity to celebrate Mass at 
Sacred Heart, even though my work schedule precludes me from coming
on Sundays. School Masses are particularly fun! The students love to 
interact and are eager to learn.”

Over these many years, Fr. Barnes still considers Sacred Heart and its school his spiritual home. This past
year, Sacred Heart was blessed to have Fr. Barnes be the guest speaker at the annual Grandparent and
Grandfriends’ Day and celebrate the special community that is Sacred Heart.

“It has been a privilege to be part of such a generous and loving faith community.”

Nancy (Barnes) Schoeggl has
been an active part of Sacred
Heart since her time as a 
student at Sacred Heart
School. Her earliest memory
of volunteering is when she
helped to teach Sunday
school while she was a middle
school student. Her volunteer
work at the school picked up
again in earnest when her
daughters started school at
SHS. Nancy worked in her

daughters’ classrooms, helped lead CYO Cross Country, served on the CYO Board, worked for years on
the “back end” of the auction, and co-chaired the school’s auction two years in a row in 2007 and 2008.
She is probably best known for all of her work over the years to improve the technology at the school
and parish and to keep it all running smoothly. Eventually, the school realized that is was calling on her
so often that she needed to be hired as a regular employee. In Nancy’s words, “If there's a need, I like to
use my skills to help. I especially like to help make things more efficient. Solving technical problems is fun
for me.” In between her service at Sacred Heart, Nancy also finds time to volunteer at Holy Names 
Academy in Seattle by serving on their Board of Trustees for the past nine years, their Parent Board for
four years, and now on the school’s Marketing Committee. 



Dear Sacred Heart Community,
Service is fundamental to any Catholic community. First and foremost, it is an expression of our
faith. We live out our baptismal call through serving others, especially those most in need. When
Jesus commanded us to love one another, he did not mean a quiet sentimentality in our hearts. 
He expects an active love that reaches out to others in self-giving. That kind of active love is what
we work to instill in the hearts of all of our students at Sacred Heart School. 

Service is also at the heart of our school community. Our school and parish could not function 
without people willing to serve. All of the ministries, programs, and activities of our parish and
school require many hands and hearts to make them successful, from the school auction to the
Knights of Columbus pancake breakfasts, from Trunk or Treat to Carpe Diem activities, and from
school health screenings to weekend Masses.  

In addition to the practical need for volunteers, service builds our community. I can’t count the 
number of times I have heard stories about how parents and parishioners met one another 
and formed friendships through some sort of service. One dad with a child in first grade and 
another with a child in eighth grade who might never have met otherwise, bonded during 
playground supervision. Mothers met while working on the auction and their friendship lasted long
past graduation.  

I am grateful to all those who serve our parish and school community in ways large and small, and
especially those who serve in ways that few ever see.  

In gratitude,

David Burroughs School Principal





Revenue
Tuition & Fees $3,677,729 75%
Fundraising* $679,603 14%
Parish Subsidy $315,000 6%
Other $236,650 5%

Total $4,908,982 100%

Expenses
Payroll & Benefits $3,488,318 71%
Program Expenses $936,205 19%
Operations & Maintenance $484,340 10%

Total $4,908,863 100%

Net Income $119

Financial Highlightsschool

*Fundraising does not include $113,661 Auction Fund-A-Need revenue

Fiscal Year Ending 6/30/18



Fundraising Highlightsschool

  A Fundraising Year in Review
Our success this past year is due to the many ways our students, parents, grandparents, staff, alumni and friends serve
our Sacred Heart community.

Thank you to our 2017-2018 School Sponsors! We were excited to have 15 businesses support Sacred Heart School
this year.

The jogathon was our first fundraiser of the school year. Students participted in “Run for the Heart” and raised over
$70,000.

For the third year in a row, Mr. Larry Kring provided an opportunity to increase our school’s 2017-2018 Annual Fund
giving by donating matching funds for our fall pledge drive. We are extremely grateful for his continued generosity
and commitment to the success of our students and school.

The Annual Gala Auction took place February 3rd. “A Night for the Stars” was a great success. Thank you to our 
volunteers, sponsors and all who attended this fun filled event!

“Fill the Heart” to benefit the Sacred Heart Annual Fund finished off the school’s fundraing year. The Sacred Heart
Annual Fund exceeded our goal of $225,000. Thank you to everyone who made a gift to this essential fund.

Sacred Heart School families also participated in the GiveBIG campaign in May, together with the Seattle Foundation,
to raise funds for our school.

Through Sacred Heart School’s commitment to service, we were able to provide volunteers, funds, food and clothing
to the following organizations:

Treehouse • Renewal Food Bank • Leukemeia and Lymphoma Society • Ryan’s Well Foundation
The Gardens Assisted Living • Summit Assitance Dogs

*Auction Fund-A-Need number is NOT included in school fundrasing revenue as this is a designated fund.

37% auction

3% school sponsors

29% annual fund

fund-a-need* 14%

flexible fundraising 13%

endowment income  4%



service is fundamental the Reinke family

When we moved from Chicago in 2008, we
needed to find more than just a house. A new
job opportunity brought us to Washington with-
out our extended family and the lifetime of 
connections we had in the Midwest. The focus
for our family was to find a place to live and a
good school for our young children. Sacred Heart
was a warm, welcoming home for our daughter
to start Kindergarten. Our kids handled the 
transition to Sacred Heart easier than either of us.
In the days before Sign-Up Genius, we had to go
to the school gym and sign up for service jobs
listed on various clipboards. Overwhelmed was
an understatement as we attempted to navigate
school responsibilities, settle into a new city and
unpack our house. We met some helpful families
who guided us through the sign-ups and gave us
some great advice. Karen ended up with two
service jobs that first day! That’s how service
began for us.
Karen started that first year in the Health Room and on
Playground Duty. Over the years, she also spent time as
a room parent (now called CCC), auction cashier, field
trip driver, teacher helper, classroom party volunteer, etc.
Her favorite service job came when she was invited to
join School Commission as the Finance Lead. This 
provided her the opportunity to work closely with both
school and parish administration to plan the school’s
budget and provide input on the financial future of the
school. Since Karen chose to be a stay at home mom
when we moved to Bellevue, this opportunity gave her
the chance to use her skills as a CPA and Finance MBA
to help make a  difference at the school. She continues
as the current School Commission Chair today.

Although we are required to have one service job per
family, we have taken on various roles throughout the
years. Even with working full time, I have spent the last
10 years coaching soccer and volleyball for both of our
kids. In addition, I became the CYO Treasurer and am
currently the CYO Athletic Director for Sacred Heart.
There were many times I was told I did not need to do
so much. However, I continued in all these roles because
I loved what I was doing.

We chose to be a part of these activities because we 
believe that service is a fundamental part of our faith and
our commitment to our community. We hope that we
make a difference and leave things better than when we
started. We never sought recognition or expected any
thank you’s, we just did what we could to help.

It seems that we set a good example for our children, as
they have also taken service to heart. Megan graduated
from Sacred Heart in 2017. While there, she was an altar
server, awarded the St. Margaret Mary service award
every trimester and chosen for the Christ-Like Action
Award by the school faculty at graduation. Amazingly,
she also keeps up the call to service by coaching 
volleyball camps at Newport High School and 
volunteering at Special Olympics this past summer. 
Andrew, who is a 7th grader at Sacred Heart, is a current
altar server and  continues to make service an important
part of his life through the Boy Scouts. We are very
proud of the young adults that they have become.

We make service a fundamental part of our daily family
life. Our involvement has made our lives rich and full
and we hope that our commitment to service has been
a positive impact to our Sacred Heart family.

Megan, Matt, Karen, and Andrew Reinke





 $20,000+
Larry Kring

 $10,000+
Lucille Elbert
Charles and Lisa Herb

$7,500 to $9,999
Carlos and Carolina De Torres*

$5,000 to $7,499
Rudy and Rupa Gadre
Bernie and Shelly Marston*
Edward S. Moore Family Foundation 
Matthew and Monica Reilly*
Lawrence and Megan Stott
Stanley and Lauren Zuzic

$3,000 to $4,999
Tony Antoun and Rasa Rasiulyte*
Wes and Kyle Clines*
Jon and Jill Herendeen*
Bradford and Corey Lovering
Marc Kuperstein and Geralyn Miller*
Oscar Santamarina and 

Evelyn Padrino-Santamarina*

$2,000 to $2,999
Don and Bobbi Campbell*
Nuno Costa and Susana Lopes *
Kemper and Betty Freeman
Norberto and Maria Garcia*
Jeffrey and Stacey Giard
Troy and Annette Griffith
Isaac and Karen Hammer
Paul Hellyar and Catherine Becque*
Andy and Tara Johnson
Edward and Ragan Kim
Neal and Sharon Kneip
Robert and Jolene Messmer
Ihssane and Michelle Mounir
Joe and Tammy Olujic*
Reigran and Raquel Sampoleo*
Agustinus Sutandi and Nina Ariani*
Brian and Susie Vowinkle*

$1,000 to $1,999
Jeff and Laura Bede
Milo and Chrissy Braseth
Jeff and Sun Chaney
Tim and Joanna Collins
Seamus and Gingha Conlan
Marco D’Agostini and Barbara Mango
Carlos Gonzalez and Brenda Bown*
Lingfei He and Qing Chen
Sam and Jaylene Howard
Jessaca Jacobson
Brian and Pauline Kenny
Sang Eun and Ki Eun Kim*
Christopher and Jeanna Kunath*
Robert Guerrero and Tawnya Lehtinen*
Peter MacLeod
Bradley and Collette McMullen
John and Celia Millis*
Mark and Kris Mitchke
Marc and Susan Morse
Ben and Katie Nelson
Matt and Samantha Parent
John and Holly Przelenski
Yudistira Purwatama and Bernadette Irene
Cary and Jennifer Rheder*
Tani and Chad Sailer*
Kevin and Amy Schreck
Torben and Amy Severson*
Isaac and Nicole Sine
David and Torey Smith
Warren Stickney and Colette Stallbaumer
Matthew and Younghae Traina*
Charlie and Kristi Whiton
Jonathan and Sarah Wright
Bin Zhou and Huajun Xu*

$500 to $999
Alejandro Aguirre Rivadeneyra and 

Rocio Aguirre
Christopher and Kristina Allan
Steve Anderson
Anonymous
Sam and Lesley Bobek
David and Jennifer Burroughs
David and Anjel Chamberland

Frank and Mary Ciaramello*
Terry and Stephanie Cook
V. Paolo and A. Carla Cruz
Shaoxian Cui and Lingfan Deng
Will and Julie Cunningham
Ignacio and Krystyna Davila*
Brent and Jenny Duncan
Jim and Kristi Fitzgerald
Todd and Marika FitzGerald*
Kate Forsyth
Jeff Gilbert and Heather Bradford
Paul and Laura Goebel
Tao Gong and Lei Xu
Robert and Beth Granlund
Jim Kleewein and Josette Huang
Anthony and Eileen Lama
Xunkun Luo and Ziqin Yang
Thad and Lisa Mallory
David and Kelly Martine*
Thomas and Christine McCabe
Redmond and Kristy McDonough
Jerry and Leah Meadows
John and Ursula Mole*
Brendan O’Meara*
John and Ann O’Neil
Luis Padilla and Karend Acosta
Scott and Nicole Pickett
Jeff and Shannon Prinz
Matt and Liz Quick
Anthony Rutter and Analisa Roberts*
Dave and Sara Salem
Jason and Kim Sanchez
Matthew and Kelsey Schreck
Nate and Kim Short
Daniel and Helene Snell
William and Pauline Snowden
Luis Maldonado Soto and 

Evelia Parra Calderon
Brian Sprigings and Beatrice Tam*
Alexander and Barbara Terzieff
Robert and Julie Treves
Evelyn Tronca
Bob and Michele Williams
Bryan and Amy Williams
Douglas Withers and Tracy Takeuchi*
Tom and Angie Zhou*

The Sacred Heart School Annual Fund is essential in providing our students with the very best education possible in an 

environment of faith and virtue. Every gift made to the Sacred Heart School Annual Fund contributes to the quality of Catholic

education we are able to provide. Thanks to your generous support of this fund, we were able to exceed our goal of $225,000.

We would like to thank each of our donors for your gifts to our students and school as they truly make a difference!

Annual Fundschool



$250 to $499
Amazon Smile
Alessandro and Anitah Cantele*
Jason and Ayna Cataquis
Andrew Choi and Susan Yi
Ben and Lynette Dawson
James and CarolBeth DePoy
Gary Derry
Brian and Colleen Dillon
Kenneth and Panravee Fernando
Thomas and Kari Glass
Hunter and Sarah Goodman
Matthew and Katie Griffith
Gregg and Terry Hohman*
Kevin and Paige Iden
Brian and Jennifer Jacobsen
Dax and Amelia Jones
Jeff Jones and Angela Sourapas Jones
Alistar and Kim Kilpatrick*
Jewon and Susanna Kim
Jeff Krueger and Maria Danieli-Krueger
Patricio Massera and 

Maria Fernanda Rospide
Matt and Christina McKellar
Boyd and Krista Munson
Lawrence and Kalie Nguyen
Nate and Katie Niemer
Richard and Karla Obernesser
Bogdan Polt and Adriana Popescu
Ben and Sarah Powell
Matthew and Karen Reinke
Himer and Pinky Rivera
John and Michelle Russell
Nick and Stephanie Schafer
Ben and Armine Sena
Dave and Clare Sinnett
Dan and Regina Sperry
Anand and Kelly Surapaneni
Zhiguo Tan and Heng Yan
Blake and Julie Thoensen
Christian and Molly Vlahovich*
Scott and Heather Waller
Paul and Elizabeth Walsh
Steve Wozeniak and Elizabeth  Molitor

$100 to $249
Eric and Cathleen Adams
Santiago Angulo and Sandra Villanueva
Joe and Deanne Bilsborough
Kari Boyd
Ryan Broms and Merrill Behnke
Sriram and Joan Chandra
Cameron and Tegan Clise
Dennis and Eileen Crispin
Nancy Daly
Julie Dickison
Paul and Cristin Donovan
Pete and Christine Elmgren
Vicente and Jennifer Farinas
Jeremiah and Natalie Flocchini
Rodrigo Frias and Fernanda Navarro
Chris and Jennifer Gregg
Todd and Katy Gregg
Jeff and Barbara Hagen
Shakil and April Haroon
Stephen and Ingrid Hartnett
Michelle Jackson
Sean and Nicole Jackson
Lynn and Sharon Kasel
Randall Kimbrough
Emily Kirwan
Jay and Susana Knapp
Kristin Luscher
Lindsay Mannion
David and Gena McReynolds
Marc and Megan Michalson
David Mills and Anna Mikelsen Mills
Frank and Margarita Morrow*
Luis Poggi and Maria Alexandra Guinand*
Stephen and Maureen Rayhill
Bruce and Lori Reynolds
Fr. Steve Sallis
Jon and Stacey Sigmund
Sriram Venkatavaradan and 

Anandhee Naray
Alan and Patty White
Raymond and Cynthia Yeung

Under $100
Enohor Akpobome
Kirk and Rachel Bergere
Jayme Canfield
Delwin and Maryann Chinn
Kaleen Covington
Scott and Catherine Cunningham
Amy Davis
Mary Davis
Megan DuPuy
Caitlin Elsner
Karen Geary
Corey Ginsberg and Marisa Behnke
Sally Hartmann
David Johnson
Victoria Jones
Lynn and Lucy Luther
John and Margaret Martin
Robert and Teneile McLean
Paula McLeod
Alejandro and Claudia Miguel
Kelsey O’Keefe
Jay and Jenn Olvey
Christopher and Angela Palestro
Albert C. Pirnat
Erick and Carole Roane
Sacred Heart Class of 2023
Mike and Jennifer Scharnikow
Natalie and Keith Walbrun
Marissa Ward
Justin and Kaja Works
Mike and Patrcia Ziegler

*Denotes Matching Funds:
Microsoft
BECU
Boeing
Costco
Google
Piper Jaffray
Samsung
T-Mobile
United Healthcare



Rocio Aguirre

Jeff and Laura Bede

Ryan Broms and Merrill Behnke

Milo and Chrissy Braseth

David and Jennifer Burroughs

Don and Bobbi Campbell

Scott and Jayme Canfield

Jeff and Sun Chaney

Frank and Mary Ciaramello

Wes and Kyle Clines

Cameron and Tegan Clise

Tim and Joanna Collins

Dennis and Eileen Crispin

Caroline Daly

Joseph Daly

Nancy Daly

Mary Davis

James and CarolBeth DePoy

Naheem Dip del Real and 

Rosa Maria Espindola Lopez

Jeff and Lana Dunsmore

Caitlin Elsner

Jon and Rosemarie Engman

Expedia Inc

Tom and Stephanie Eyler

Rudy and Rupa Gadre

Karen Geary

Jeff Gilbert and Heather Bradford

Carlos Gonzalez and Brenda Bown

Robert and Beth Granlund

Amy Gregg

George and Martha Gregg

Todd and Katy Gregg

Carol Guenther

Roberto Guerrero and 

Tawnya Lehtinen

Isaac and Karen Hammer

Paul Hellyar and Catherine Becque

Charles and Lisa Herb

Jon and Jill Herendeen

Andrew and Stephanie Hogenson

Sam and Jaylene Howard

Joel and Dee Huff

Jessaca Jacobson

Dax and Amelia Jones

Jeff Jones and Angela Sourapas Jones

Shilo Jones and Kelsie Konigsberger

Brian and Pauline Kenny

Peter and Carolyn Klauser

Beth Klein

Jay and Susana Knapp

Anunay and Abha Kumar

George Lamson and Ona Anicello

Todd and Christen Leeson

Martin and Kelli Leith

David and Danielle Limp

Bradford and Corey Lovering

Kristin Luscher

Rick MacDuffie and Emily Makowski

Bernie and Shelly Marston

Thank you to everyone who made “A Night for the Stars” a wonderful event.  A special thank you to Isaac and Nicole

Sine for their leadership in chairing the auction and bringing old Hollywood to Sacred Heart! Through the generosity of

the Sacred Heart community, we were able to complete a long awaited project through Fund-a Need. The new middle

school bathrooms are a great improvement to the building and give the students and teachers the facilities that they need.

Mission Completed – thank you to the donors listed below for their contributions to the 2018 Fund-A Need! 

2018 school auction



David and Kelly Martine

Thomas and Christine McCabe

Orville McDonald and 
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John Meyer
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Matthew and Monica Reilly

Matt and Karen Reinke

Erick and Carole Roane

Anthony Rutter and Analisa Roberts

Sacred Heart Parents Club

Fr. Steve Sallis

Samsung Electronics North America

Oscar Santamarina and 

Evelyn Padrino-Santamarina

Nick and Stephanie Schafer

Matt and Kelsey Schreck

Ben and Armine Sena

Torben and Amy Severson

Jon and Stacey Sigmund

David and Clare Sinnett

David and Torey Smith

Bill and Pauline Snowden

Dan and Regina Sperry

Brian Sprigings and Beatrice Tam

Warren Stickney and 

Colette Stallbaumer

Elke Suber

Agustinus Sutandi and Nina Ariani

Anand and Kelly Surapaneni

Zhiguo Tan and Heng Yan

Brian and Susie Vowinkel

Scott and Heather Waller

Charlie and Kristi Whiton

Bob and Michele Williams

Douglas Withers and Tracy Takeuchi

Steve Wozeniak and Elizabeth Molitor

Christian and Kimberly Wylde



Sacred Heart School is a Catholic community which provides an excellent academic education in an 
environment of faith and virtue for students and families of Sacred Heart Parish. The support that comes from
parents, teachers, staff, alumni and friends of the school are critical to our success.

There are many ways you can contribute to the continued success of Sacred Heart:

• The Sacred Heart School Annual Fund is essential in the operations of our school. It helps to sustain the
school’s instructional programs and foster student learning and growth. Gifts to The Annual Fund are an
investment in our students and Sacred Heart School.

• Support Sacred Heart School’s Annual Gala Auction by attending and/or donating items.

• The Sacred Heart Endowment ensures the financial security of Sacred Heart School for future 
generations. Endowment gifts reflect a commitment to provide a long-lasting legacy of quality Catholic
education at Sacred Heart School for generations to come.

We would like to thank the Sacred Heart Class of 2018 and their families for their gift to the Sacred Heart
School Endowment. We look forward to a tradition of each graduating class giving back to the Sacred 
Heart School Endowment to establish legacy gifts that will continue to give back to the school forever.

giving to sacred heart school . . .

Please contact the Sacred Heart School Development Office to learn more about charitable
gift donation options at 425-451-1773 or sacredheart.org/School/



school sponsors 

Specializing in Custom Homes, 

Remodels, and Additions Since 1976



eighth grade school awards

Madeleine Shannon Award Recipient – Brooke Mead 
Madeleine Shannon was involved with Sacred Heart for over 40 years, sending seven children
to our school. She was an active and beloved member of the community as a parent, staff 
member, and volunteer. Her family decided to honor her memory by establishing an annual
scholarship for a 7th grade student who is continuing into the 8th grade at Sacred Heart School.
This award recognizes a student who excels in academics, service, faith, and character and who
exemplifies the spirit and mission of Sacred Heart School.  

Lori G. Mendoza ARC Empowered Learner Award Recipient – Siena Kruger
Lori Mendoza was a primary teacher at Sacred Heart for approximately 25 years. 
She spearheaded initiatives that celebrated the diversity and community of our school. Her
family legacy lives on through this award. The recipient is a self-advocate who displays resilience
in the classroom and is an exemplary model of the executive skills demonstrated through a
strong work ethic. This student is a role model to all students and a scholar learner. They 
self-evaluate, persevere and consistently strive towards his or her personal best. 

Tim Murphy Spiritual Leadership Award Recipient – Rachel Treves 
The Tim Murphy Award goes to a student with character, integrity and behaviors that exemplify
the teachings of Jesus. This student puts service and gratitude at the heart of all they do and 
encourage those around them to do the same. This student’s life is full of faith and discipleship
and is evident in their actions. Their spirit inspires others to believe in the power of prayer and
call to serve. This student is humble, dependable, and inspiring.  

Leadership Award Recipient – Mia Michael
The recipient of the Leadership Award is a student who consistently models the values and
mission of Sacred Heart School. This student exemplifies the virtue of leadership by exhibiting
qualities that encourage others to succeed and continuously lead through example.  

Creativity Award Recipients – Tori Fitzgerald
The recipient of the Creativity Award consistently models the best of what it means to be 
a student at Sacred Heart School. This student shows work that is imaginative, unique, and 
expressive. The work produced stands out for its effort, consistency, and originality. 



distinguished teacher & staff awards

School Spirit Award Recipients – Anne Marie Gregg, 
Josh Obernesser
The recipient of the School Spirit Award is a student who consistently
models the values and mission of Sacred Heart School. This student clearly
loves being a part of the school community. They are inclusive of other
students and their enthusiasm is contagious.  

Christ-like Action Award Recipients – Sophia Williams,
Alejandro Aguirre Ramirez  
This recipient consistently models the values and mission of Sacred Heart
School. This student has demonstrated through their actions and behavior
that they model their life after Jesus. They have shown a willingness to 
engage their faith through action invoking nonviolence and justice in their
lives and the lives of those around them. Their behavior stems from a belief
in God and the core teachings of the Bible lived out by Jesus himself.  

Joseph Do – School Custodian

Marissa Ward – Middle School Math Teacher
Each year, Sacred Heart School recognizes one teacher and one staff 
member for exemplary performance and professionalism. The recipients
receive special recognition on a plaque displayed in the school as well as a
monetary award. 

distinguished alumni award

Claire Russell – Sacred Heart School Class of 2014
Each year, The Distinguished Alumni Award is granted to a Sacred Heart Alumni graduating
high school who has demonstrated academic excellence and shown exceptional leadership in
a chosen field, such as athletics, community service or student government. The recipient of
this award receives a $500 scholarship to use for college books and/or other expenses, as well
as recognition at Sacred Heart School. We congratulate Claire and her acceptance to the 
University of Notre Dame. 



ARCHBISHOP MURPHY HIGH SCHOOL
Megan McReynolds

BELLEVUE HIGH SCHOOL
Jacob Bright, Fernando De Torres, Bridget Elmgren, 
Amelia Michael, Rachel Treves

BISHOP BLANCHET HIGH SCHOOL
Anna Victoria FitzGerald

EASTSIDE CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL
Amy Iden, Kate Millis, Justin O’Meara, Mary Powell, 
Carson Russell, Melina Sperry, William Zuzic

HOLY NAMES ACADEMY
Anna Kleewein, Siena Krueger, Maisie Rayhill, Sophia Williams, 

INTERLAKE HIGH SCHOOL
Lauren Wright, Maria Xu

LAKE WASHINGTON HIGH SCHOOL
Katie Carlsen

NEWPORT HIGH SCHOOL
Rosa Maria Espindola Lopez

NORTH CREEK HIGH SCHOOL
Chloe Ziegler

O’DEA HIGH SCHOOL
Joshua Obernesser, Sebastian Suber

SAMMAMISH HIGH SCHOOL
Edmund Davis, Iker Santamarina

SEATTLE PREPARATORY HIGH SCHOOL
Annabelle Deasy, Daniel Faricy, Anne Marie Gregg, Stephen Kerr, 
Duncan (DJ) Limp, Dylan Limp, Wyatt Mitchke, Hudson Parent,
Carson Thies

SKYLINE HIGH SCHOOL
Alejandro Aguirre Ramirez

Class of 2018


